
Summer Kickoff 
Sock Hop!

Come celebrate summer and the re-opening of 
Michael’s Dairy with ice cream, music and dancing 

at our social distancing sock hop!
* With NEW 50s Rock Band, Hey Daddy-O *

SATURDAY | JULY 18
5-8PM

Covid-related regulations including 
on-grounds social distancing will be 
in place, posted and marked to help protect
our employees, customers and community.

 PLEASE HELP KEEP US ALL SAFE BY: 
	 WEARING A MASK 
	 WASHING YOUR HANDS 
	 PRACTICING SOCIAL DISTANCING 
	 & NOT VISITING IF YOU ARE 
	 NOT FEELING WELL

 Well-behaved dogs on-leash are
welcome to attend!


